
 

 

Friday 1st March 2019

 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Read in February 
Well, no surprise… WILLOW CLASS won! And what a super effort. An extra special 
treat for the class is on the way! Well done Miss Ruby and Mrs Fee. Let’s keep 
reading and make an even greater effort for the next competition in APRIL when we 
will be adding a different challenge to the reading task. Let’s see who wins in April! 
Watch this space. 
 
Word Wall 
The word wall outside my office has grown and will be staying put. We are going to 
now create a wall in each classroom so please keep finding new and exciting words 
to use in your writing. Well done to the winners of this little competition. We hope you 
enjoy the prizes!  

 
Writer of the Month 
Today we had a special assembly 
dedicated to February’s Writer of 
the Month competition. It was great 
to see all of the proud parents and 
guests applauding our budding 
writers. 

We are all very proud of their 
achievements, and look forward to even 
greater things to come! Our overall winner 
was George from Oak Class with a 
magnificent piece of writing. Well done 
George! Mr Swait, our visitor this week, 
was also impressed and could see the 
progress we are making in driving up our 
writing standards.  
Don’t forget to join us on the next Open 
Morning to see all this hard work for yourselves. 



 

 

 
Book Fair 
SCHOLASTIC Book Fair has arrived! 
Wednesday 27th February – Wednesday 6th March.  

 
FONTS are busy every morning and every night. The 
response so far has been tremendous – as of today 
book sales have exceeded £900. 
I must just also mention that the local library are very 
impressed with the amount of new visitors from our 
school community. Let’s keep it up and remember –  
the library is FREE!!! 
 

THANK YOU FONTS. Without your support this would not be possible. 
 
 
Finally… 
On Monday and Tuesday the four shortlisted candidates for the Executive Head post 
will be interviewed at Chagford and South Tawton. We will keep you updated as the 
process continues. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
FRIDAY 29th MARCH 

OPEN MORNING 8:45–9:15am 
OPEN CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY 2:45pm 

 

Monday 4th March NSPCC 

Tuesday 5th March   

Wednesday 6th March End of Scholastic Book Fair 

Thursday 7th March  
Friday 8th March 
 

Little Seedlings  
9–11am in school hall  

WORLD BOOK DAY dress up as a book 
character 


